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URGENT  
 
 

NOTIFICATION FOR Ph.D 2020 APPLICANTS- Regarding 
 

 
In view of present situation arisen due to COVID19, the Calendar of events 
mentioned in the Ph.D Prospectus is being revised by NIFT. 
 
The new dates for all events (list of shortlisted candidates, Issue of Admit 
cards, Entrance Examination etc.) will be notified on the NIFT website in due 
course and the applicants will be informed by the Email.  
 
 

Sd/-         
 

Prof. (Dr.)Vijay Kumar Dua 
Head(Academic Affairs) & Incharge-Admissions 

 
 
To: 
 
All Applicants by Email 
 
Copy: 
 
§ Dean (Academics) for kind information 

 
§ Director (IT) for uploading the same on the nift website under Admissions 

and Research Tab 
 
§ Head (Research) 

 
 
 
 
 


